
SHORT WALKS 
December 

Those who wished climbed up Hampsfell and afterwards joined the rest of the group at the Fell Golf 

Club at 2pm. It is 10 years since the group was formed so we celebrated with a trip down memory lane, 

a showing of photos of our walks over 10 years. Surprisingly there are actually very few of the original 

members who still join the walks. This was followed by a cuppa, mince pies and chocolate biscuits. 

Many thanks to Ken Taylor for helping me format the talk and acting as projectionist.  

  

January 

Many members of the group were unable to come to see the photos in December so we had another 

showing in January, this time Roger Handley acted as projectionist, many thanks. In the morning 4 

members went up Hampsfell and over 20 of us did a low level walk from the golf club, down to 

Ashmount Road, past the vineyard! through the caravan park and along the road back to the golf club.  
Jan Tomlinson 

 


